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NOTICE

Notice is hereby given to all interested members of the public that
the following representatives of the 9-1-1 Board of Managers will
attend the National Emergency Number Association (NENA)
Conference, in Charlotte, North Carolina on June 10-14, 2007:

1. Chief John Chancellor, Board President
2. Chief Charlie Ray, Board Vice President
3. Mr. B. Allen Fletcher, Board Secretary
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Robert Gunter, Executive Director

The Montgomery County Emergency Communication District reserves the right to adjourn into tive
meeting to discuss any of the matters listed above, as authorized by Texas Government Code, Section 551.071 (Consultation with Attorney); 551.07¢

(Deliberations about Real Property); 551.073 (Deliberations about Gifts and Donations); 551.07¢ (Personnel Matters); 551.076 (Deliberations about
Security Devices); and 551.086 (Eq ic Devele )
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